
 

Maintenance benchmark review series 
recently concluded 
 
As part of the “page 207” benchmark review series – negotiated in the 2006-2010 
facilities subsector collective agreement – the Facilities Bargaining Association (FBA) 
and the Health Employers Association of British Columbia (HEABC) have reached 
agreement on several new benchmarks in the maintenance job family. 
 
The review – which included Maintenance Workers, Groundskeepers and Maintenance 
Supervisors – resulted in revisions to 14 benchmarks in that series class. 
 
In addition, the Radiographic Processor Maintainer and Groundskeeper 1 benchmarks 
were deemed redundant, and therefore deleted. 
 
The revised benchmarks are to be implemented on October 2. 
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